
 

 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 
 

2024 Street Chip and Seal Project Announcement 
July 18, 2024 

 
On Thursday, July 18, 2024, the Marceline Street Department will begin the City’s 2024 
Chip and Seal Street Project on City streets identified in the attached map. The streets 
highlighted in GREEN are scheduled for work on Wednesday. All work and dates are 
subject to weather and schedule.  
 
Work in these areas will be conducted during normal business hours. Residents are 
urged to refrain from parking along these roads during the construction period to ensure 
the work is completed on time. Residents are also asked to be mindful of workers, 
equipment and loose gravel. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause. 
 

 

 


